
  
 

 

 

BARDIA PUBLIC SCHOOL 

Macdonald Road 
BARDIA NSW 2565 

9605 2459 

 

 
 

 
 

Term 4 – Week 6 – 2018 
 
 

  Message from the Principal 
 
 

Dear members of the Bardia Public School 
community, 
 

IS YOUR CHILD LEAVING BARDIA PS AT THE END 
OF 2018? PLEASE LET US KNOW ASAP! 
 
BUZZY a fantastic new app is coming! This new 
FREE app, being developed here at Bardia PS as a 
Department of Education / private company 
initiative, may eventually be offered to all schools 
in NSW. It is as simple as opening the app on your 
phone, clicking a few buttons and presto! No need 
to come to our Admin office. No need to find the 
permission slip at the bottom of your child’s bag 
stuck to a squashed apple.  
 

“There are so many features that parents will love, I 
honestly believe that once we start using Buzzy we 
will wonder how we survived without it!” 
 

In 2019 our aim is to have you communicating 
with us and us communicating with you via this 
marvellous app! 
 

To have as many parents as possible using the app 
from the commencement of 2019 I have arranged 
for Buzzy representatives to conduct a 
demonstration of the app features at the Friends of 
Bardia Night (Wednesday 28th November 6pm to 
7pm).   
 

There will be two opportunities for parents to be 
assisted in downloading the app: At the Friends of 
Bardia Night and at the Presentation Day on 
Thursday 6th December. 
   

The latest news is that we will NOT be moving into 
the new school this year. However, the teachers 
will have opportunities to unpack their resources in 
their brand-new hubs and on Monday 17th 
December we will be taking the students for a 
quick tour of the new facilities. Details will be 
provided closer to the 17th December. 
 
  

   
 
  

 

 
Please remember that you MUST be here  

at 3.00pm each afternoon to collect your child. 
There is no afternoon supervision provided. If 
you are going to be late regularly you should 
enrol your child in Camp Australia, our after-
school care. If there is an emergency and you 
will be unavoidably late, please ring the school 
before 2.30pm and inform the office staff.  
 
 
 
 
NOVEMBER 
Monday 19th   BGT auditions Years 5 & 6 
Tuesday 20th   Captains’ speeches for 2019 
Tuesday 27th   Zone presentation night 
Wednesday 28th  Friends of Bardia Night  
  6pm to 7pm ALL WELCOME! 
Tursday 29th  Ice-cream Spider Day Year 6 
    
DECEMBER 
Tuesday 4th  Bardia’s Got Talent 
Thursday 6th   Presentation Day 11:45am 
Friday 7th  Combined Scripture 
Tuesday 11th Year 6 Farewell 
Tuesday 18th  Student reports sent home 
Wednesday 19th  LAST DAY OF SCHOOL 
 
 
JANUARY 2019 – First day of school for Years 1 to 6 

is Wednesday 30th  
 

 
Please note that children have been arriving at 

school long before 8.30am.  
Supervision is only provided from 8.30am. 

 
 

Note that we will now be giving your child their 
Semester Two Report to take home on Friday 14th 
December. 
 

 
 
 

Disclaimer:   
Bardia Public School does not endorse any product or services advertised in this newsletter. 
 



 
 

  



Thank you to those that have already brought in a gift for 
disadvantaged families in the local community.  See next 
page for details on how to donate. 
 

 
 
 

 

 

 
 

 
 

 
We have a quite a few 
uniform items in lost 
property with no names.  If 
your child has lost clothing 
that does not have their 
name on it, but you feel you 
would recognise it, please go 
through the lost property 
(located in the canteen).  
 

All lost property items that are not collected by the 30th of 
November will go to charity!   
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UnitingCare Burnside 
 

Christmas Giving Tree 
 
 
 
 
 
 
This year, the staff and students have decided to once again support UnitingCare Burnside’s Christmas 
Giving Tree. Last year, our school donated many gifts to brighten the Christmas of many disadvantaged 
families in the local community. 
 
UnitingCare Burnside works directly with families in need in the Macarthur area. Their Brighter Futures 
program targets families experiencing problems that impact on their ability to care for their children. 
UnitingCare currently have over 180 children who need our help to ensure they receive a Christmas gift this 
year. 
 
If you would like to support one of these families in need, we are now taking donations of new toys and gifts 
for girls and boys up to age 13. The gifts do not need to be expensive but they must be new. All gifts 
collected will go directly to targeted families working with UnitingCare in our local area. 
 
Once you have purchased your gift, please place it in a gift bag or leave it unwrapped, and attach the gift tag 
to the present indicating the age group it is suitable for. Students can then place the present under the 
Christmas tree located in the office. Extra gift tags are also available at the office. 
Some suggested gift ideas include: toys, games, colouring in and reading books, sporting equipment, 
puzzles, art and craft supplies. 
 
Please place all gifts under the Christmas tree by Thursday 6th December to enable them to be collected by 
UnitingCare and distributed before Christmas. 
 
UnitingCare are also collecting small food hampers and tins of food for families to help them through the 
Christmas holidays. If you would like to donate food items, please send them into the office as well. Please 
ensure all food items have a long expiry date. 
 
Thank you for your support of this worthy charity and in helping to bring the Christmas spirit to needy 
children in the Macarthur district. 
 
Miss Lewis   
Assistant Principal 
 

 
 



 
 
 
Library News 
 
Wow we are half way through the term and the excitement is building for our new school and new library. Due 
to the move, this week will be the last week the children can borrow for this year. The students will still have 
access to the books within their classrooms. Please look out for overdue notices coming your way. If for some 
reason you feel our records are incorrect, please contact me. 
 
Parent Helpers in Library 
With the coming move to our new school and library, there are plenty of jobs to be done in the library. If you are 
able to spare some time to help out, please speak with the office or drop in and see me.  
Do you know someone who is a carpenter who may have a spare few hours to refurbish Goldie’s fish tank?  The 
woodwork on the frame needs to be sanded back and stained. We are looking to have it all sparkling and new 
looking for our new library. Please contact the office on 9605 2459 if you can help out. 
 
Remembrance Day 
Last Thursday 15th November at 2pm we held our Remembrance Day assembly and yet again every adult was in 
awe of the respect our students showed at the assembly. Even the youngest of students sat quietly during the 
assembly and stood still during the last post, through the minute’s silence and sang the national anthem 
beautifully.  
Thank you to Jay Yandell who helped the children understand the effects of war on the families and returning 
soldiers. 
 
Congratulations Bardia community! 
 
Kathy Wyber 
Teacher Librarian  
Happy Reading  
 
 

School Student Transport Scheme 
 

From 2019 students, schools and operators will be directed 
to digital versions of brochures. These are available online 
through the links provided below.  

School Opal card brochure:  

https://apps.transport.nsw.gov.au/ssts/assets/documents/OPAL022_3-New_School_Digital-WCAG.PDF 
If students need to update their information or re-apply, they should go online to 
https://apps.transport.nsw.gov.au/ssts/updateDetails 

Applications need to be submitted before 31 December 2018 to ensure student entitlements are updated and 
their current entitlement/card is not cancelled. If their application is submitted after 31 December 2018, the 
system will automatically cancel a card and a new one will need to be issued. 

Students in the Opal network applying for a SSTS or Term Bus Pass entitlement for the first time will receive 
their card at their nominated postal address. Cards will be mailed out during December 2018 and January 2019. 

 

https://apps.transport.nsw.gov.au/ssts/updateDetails
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Annual Presentation Night 
  

  
 

The Fields is proud to celebrate the achievements of their students in 
sport at the Annual Presentation Night. 

Students who have represented the  
Fields Zone at Area Carnivals,  

in individual sports or as part of a team, will be recognised and 
presented with certificates on the night. 

Winning Gala Day teams will also receive certificates and their 
perpetual trophy. 

 
When: Tuesday 27 November 2018 

 
Where: Ingleburn High School  

6.00pm doors open for 6.30pm start 
 

Cost: $5.00 per ticket (for adults only) –  
maximum two tickets per family 

 
 

Tickets will be evenly distributed between schools. A waiting list will be available after 
your school’s allocation has been exhausted.  

 
See your school sports co-ordinator for tickets by Friday 23rd November 2018.  

All students must wear full school uniform. 



 

 

 

  

Don’t forget to bring your hat 
and jacket purchases to the 
office for embroidery with 
your child’s unique initials.  
We retain a register of all 
records so we can return any 
lost items to the students. 

 

CRAFT SESSIONS 
 
We are running craft sessions during the lunch period.  If 
you have any craft items you could donate (e.g. wool, 
knitting needles, ribbon etc.) please hand in to the office. 

 
 
 
 
 
 
All donations welcome. 
We would like to give a huge thankyou to everyone who 
has already donated.  

 
Mrs. White – SLSO 

 

          
 
 
For every deposit made at school, no matter how big or 
small, students will receive a cool Dollarmites token. 
Once students have individually collected 10 tokens they 
can redeem them for a school banking reward item in 
recognition of their continued savings behaviour.  
Remember our school earns 5% commission on every 
deposit made (to a maximum of $10 per individual 
deposit). Thank you for supporting the School Banking 
program at Bardia Public School. 
 

School Banking 
 

Wednesday is school banking day and 
students should bring in their weekly 
deposit to the front office before 9:00 a.m. 

The Bardia Public School uniform 
is now stocked in the retail shop 
Skool Uniforms Pty Ltd in 
Ingleburn.  The shop hours are 
9am to 5pm Monday to Friday 
and 10am to 2pm Saturday.  They 
will also be continuing the service 
at the school site on Monday 
mornings from 8.30am to 9.30am.   

 

 

UNIFORM INFORMATION 

FROM THE OFFICE 

 

       LOST  
PROPERTY 

 
 
We have a quite a number of uniform items in lost 
property with no names.  If your child has lost 
clothing that does not have their name on it but you 
feel you would recognise it, please go through the lost 
property (located in the canteen).   
 

 



Congratulations Brooke! 
  



  



 

  

 

 



 

 



 
 

    



   



 

 

 

 

 
 

 

  

         NOTICES 

Bambi Kindergarten has secured a 10 year lease with the option to extend for a further 5 years 
(totalling 15 years) with the Salvation Army.  

Bambi will remain a Community Based Not-for-Profit preschool and will operate as a stand-alone 
preschool.   

Our new location will be at 1 Mountain Ash Road, Macquarie Fields and will be a shared facility with 
other organisations.   

Bambi will be at its current location 1 Arthur Allen Drive, Bardia until the conclusion of April 2019.  

From Term 2, 2019 we intend on opening the new preschool premises at the new location.  

 

 
 

 



 

 
 
 

 
 
 
 
 

The school is a member of the Amart All Sports Community Kickbacks 
Program.  Customers of Amart All Sports can elect Bardia Public School to 

receive credits against purchases made. 
 

You will need to join the Amart All Sports Team Amart Loyalty Program 
and nominate Bardia Public School as your “Relevant Participating Club or 

School”. 
 

You will receive a loyalty program card which must be swiped or selected 
when purchasing goods in store or on-line in order for the school to accrue 
credits.  Once the school’s credits reach $2000 (ex GST) within a 12 month 

period the school will receive a 5% store credit ($100). 
 

This is a convenient way for the school to acquire sporting equipment for 
the benefit of all our students. 
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